
appointed by Parties tihat accède to this Agreement, on such
conditions and ternis as the Board may determine. Parties not
represented on the Governinq Board and inter-governnmental and
non-governmental organizations may be invited to participate in
Board deliberations, in a non-voting capacity.

ARTICLE VI

Each project submitted for approval by the Governing Board
shall be accoinpanied by the written concurrence of the state(s)
in which the work ia to be carried out. In addition to the
prior concurrence of that state(s), the approval of projects
shall require the consensus of Parties on the Governing Board
ot " er than any state eligible for projects under Articl.e
II<A>. (Such consensus shall be subject to the conditions and
ternis determinedý pursuant ta Article V.)

ARTICLE VII

(A) Projects approved by the Governing Board niay be f inanced
or supported by the Center, or by governuents,
inter-goverrnmental organizations, or non-governmefltal
organizations, directJ.y or through the Center. Such f inancing
and support cf approved projects shall be provided on terms and
conditions specified hy those providing it, which shah]. be
consistent with this Agreement.

(B) Representatives of the Parties on the Board and personnel
of the Center Secretariat shah]. be ineligible for project
grants and niay not directly benefit f rosi any project grant.

<A) The Center shall have the
states of the former Soviet Un:


